
Secretarys Report.  AGM 13 September 2020 
 
Committee Meetings: The required number of meetings (3) were held as per the 
constitution, 29 Feb. ,16 May ZOOM, 10 July 2020.  The last two meetings held via ZOOM 
due to travel COVID restrictions. ZOOM proved an effective way to conduct meetings saving 
on time and travel. Less fuel burned. 
Minutes posted on TVSC  email account. 
Not all committee members responded to meeting notices, neither giving notice of 
attendance or giving an apology. 
 
Preparation for 13 September AGM:  Notice and Agenda for AGM, General Meeting Agenda, 
Nomination Forms and AGM info.  
 
Returns and Applications:  
 Annual Return to Fair Trading 2017/18, 2018/19. 
Tweed Shire Council: Sailing Program for 2019/20. 
Roads and Maritime Services: Sailing Program 
Tweed shire Council: Tumbulgum Passage Race. 20 September 2020. 
All above approved. 
 
Fundraising 
Bunnings: Letters sent to South Tweed Bunnings. First BBQ 5 January, very successful. 
Second letter sent. We were given a date to hold the BBQ which was subsequently cancelled 
due to COVID. The coordinator at Bunnings will contact us again when BBQs recommence. 
 
Crown Land: 
Organised meeting with MP Feoff Provost to discuss crown land at Fingal boat harbour. 
Attended with Peter Ross and Bill. 23 January 2020.. Geoff was supportive and agreed to 
follow up with the Crown Land Minister, this did not have a result.  
Subsequently it was agreed that we would write to Crown Land Minister Pavey direct. Peter 
Ross composed the letter with input from Garry and Bill.. A reply was given that the 
Department would carry out an investigation of the site early 2021. 
 
Container Wire Fence. 
Organised a meeting with Tweed Shire council recreation office Murray Smith in July, 
attended with Bill and Mark. Murray was very supportive and said he would check with the 
Environment Team at Council as the area behind the container is a wetland. The latest is 
that the Environment team will make recommendations/suggestions  and that Murray will 
contact us shortly.  
 
Garry Bargh 
Secretary 
 
 
 
 



 


